

St Dallan's Primary School

Principal: Mrs U Farrell BA (Hons) Ed, DASE PQHNI

Clonallon Road, Warrenpoint, Co. Down BT34 3RP

Tel: (028) 4175 2655 Fax: (028) 4175 3619

e-mail: info@stdallans.warrenpoint.ni.sch.uk

www.stdallans.com

Dear Parents/Guardians

Unfortunately, due to very late communication from DE and without appropriate protective measures in place, we feel we cannot safely provide childcare for the children of key workers on Monday. We need adequate time to risk assess in our school to ensure we comply with Public Health Authority guidance relating to Personal Protective Equipment and social distancing. We will use this time to work with our colleagues in DE/EA/CCMS/NICIE/Cnag to meet the challenges being faced.

The aim is to keep the number of pupils coming into school to a minimum, in order to help safeguard the whole community.

We will keep you fully informed of further developments on Monday. Yours faithfully

Mrs U Farrell (Principal)